
 
 

 

 

4th PanAfCOMS, Nairobi, Kenya 
 
It gives me great pleasure, on behalf of the Eastern Africa Association of Maxillofacial 
Surgeons, to invite you to attend the 4th Pan-African Congress of Oral and Maxillo-facial 
Surgeons on Thursday 13 to Saturday 15 March 2014. 
 
The Conference will take place at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Nairobi, Kenya. Crowne 
Plaza Hotel Nairobi is a luxurious property conveniently located near the centre of 
Nairobi.  
 
We invite you to join us for exciting updates that will be provided through lectures, 
plenary sessions and presentations by experts in the field. We do believe that within 
the theme of the conference, you will learn a lot and have an opportunity to interact 
with colleagues from all over Africa and outside Africa. 
 
We take this opportunity to welcome you to Nairobi, Kenya to attend the congress, and 
also visit and see other beautiful areas of the country. 
 
Please save the dates in your diaries! 13-15 March 2014, 4th PanAfCOMS, Nairobi, 
Kenya! 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Kenya! 
 
Dr Eric Kahugu 
President, Eastern Africa Association of Maxillofacial Surgeons 
 


